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March 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Re: Access to the Main Car Park/Pedestrian Entrance 
 

 
We would like to update you on the changes that will be made over the Easter Break 
to our access to the school via Handsworth Grange Road. 
 
In order to improve the safety and security of the school building we are installing 
automatically controlled access gates on both the vehicle entrance to the car park 
and the pedestrian entrance to the school. 
 
The vehicle entrance gates will be for authorised access to the school car park only, 
the pedestrian entrance gates will be for pupils and visitors to gain access to the site.  
 
These gates will be locked between the following times: 
 
Vehicle Car Park Entrance: 8.15am – 15.00pm 
 
Pedestrian/Pupil Footpath Entrance: 8.55am – 15.00pm 
 
Access to the site for visitors during all other times will be via the intercom system on 
the pedestrian gates. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school on the 
number below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
A Anderson 
 
Mr A Anderson 
Business Manager 
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